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Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow. Pastor Mike will be continuing our sermon series on, 

School of Love: Practical and Spiritual Guidance on Deepening Our Most Important Relationships." 

 

This Sunday will also be our monthly Kodan fundraiser, with Bento boxes for sale. Please bring cash or 

checks to buy some delicious Japanese food and support our Kodan ministry. 

 

Last week, Pastor Adonia gave spiritual and practical guidance on the parent/child relationship. This is a 

key relationship that influences our relationship with God and all other relationships in our lives. Enjoy 

the recording below if you missed it. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

School of Love Series: Deepening the Parent/Child Relationship 

 



 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 

Mrs. Trudy Harris, Jeri Tamayo's mother, passed away Monday night. Trudy was a dedicated and Blessed 

member and was known by many as Grandma Trudy. She will be missed by all that knew her. Her 

Seonghwa is scheduled for Tuesday, March 8. More details will be announced soon. 

 

 
 

Some members of our community have started doing a monthly jog to REI. All are welcome to join. It is 

a 4 mile round trip and great exercise! Join in on Sunday February 27, right after service. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 


